
From: Reenita Malhotra Hora (BLOOMBERG/ NEWSROOM:) <rhora5@bloomberg.net>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/24/2016 3:21:38 AM
Subject: Interview request with Governor Haley

Dear Mr. Adams,

Reenita Malhotra Hora here from Bloomberg Radio. I hope this email finds you well.  

I wanted to congratulate Governor Haley on her appointment to US Ambassador to the UN. Thrilled for her on many
 levels - not to mention it is the first time an Indian American has been appointed to a major cabinet position.

Our listeners at Bloomberg would love to hear more about her plans and aspirations for the position. Could we 
possibly interview Governor Haley for Bloomberg Radio?

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving.

Best regards,
Reenita Malhotra Hora
Bloomberg Editorial, San Francisco
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